
 

 

 

Principal Message for April 14, 2023 
 
Greetings Carroll Families, 
 
The Spring Picture Day with Strawbridge is scheduled for Thursday, April 20th. 
 
Report Cards have been printed and were sent home today. 
 
Please take a few minutes to complete this survey to help us build stronger 
partnerships with you & support your student’s academic 
success! surveys.panoramaed.com/wakecounty/family Need to take the survey on 
paper? Request a paper copy by calling or stopping by the main office. 
 
We will be having Parent Town Hall meetings on Wednesday, April 26th at 8:00 am OR 
5:00pm for 6th and 7th grade parents. There will be a virtual option 1:00pm. During this 
meeting we are going to share information regarding math placement for your child. 
We want to partner with you to ensure the best math placement for next year. Should 
your child be accelerated? Do they need additional support? A link for the virtual 
option will be sent closer to that date. 
 
Please spread the word—There will be an OPEN HOUSE for Rising 6th grade families on 
Tuesday, May 16th at 5:00 pm.  
 
Carroll Athletic Information can be found here.  
Upcoming Events: 
April 17th Carroll vs. Ligon Softball (HOME) 
April 18th Carroll vs. Wendell Boys Soccer (HOME) 
April 19th Carroll vs. Wendell Track (HOME) 
April 20th  Carroll vs. Leesville Softball (at Leesville) 

The April PTA Newsletter can be found at https://www.smore.com/0gvhr There are 
still several board vacancies for next year. We need your help.  

8th Grade Families: 
The 8th Grade Move-Up Celebration will be Wednesday, June 7th from 9-11am.  

CARROLL MAGNET MIDDLE SCHOOL 
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The 8th Grade “Informal” Dance will be Thursday, June 8th from 5-7pm.  
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Carroll Magnet Middle School Week at a Glance (WAG) can be accessed here.  
 
Is your child interested in a club at Carroll? Please visit our website here for 
information about clubs. All are invited to participate. 
 

If you have an immediate need please contact me directly at tzarzecki@wcpss.net.  
 

Yours,   

 
Tina Zarzecki 
Work Hard. Be Kind. 
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